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January 23, 2018

A letter to all parents and employee representatives:

The Board of Education (Board) is circulating, for consultation, to all parents and employee
representatives a DRAFT School Calendar for the 2018-2019 school year.

The Board of Education has made no decision about the 2018-2019 calendar, but is circulating a DRAFT
for the information of parents and employees. '

Dates on the Draft Calendar are tentative and are subject to revision.

The Board has scheduled final approval on the proposed calendar at the February Regular Board
meeting as follows:

Date: Tuesday, February 27. 2018

Location: The Forum, Parksville Civic and Technology Centre
100 Jensen Avenue East, Parksville, BC

Time: 7:00 p.m.

The Board encourages each school community to discuss the Draft School Calendar at meetings of the
Parent Advisory Council and/or staff meetings should schedules permit.

Sincerely, L

7/

Eve Flynn, Chair
Board of Education
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